
 

 

Dear Parents,  

Please find attached the Spring 2 spellings. These will also still be put on the website 

weekly. The spellings are based on the year 2 spelling lists, which are a part of the statutory 

National Curriculum. We will be practising these in every phonics lesson and we have our 

spelling quiz every Thursday morning! Please practise these at home as much as you can to 

help with your child’s spelling. Some fun spelling activities can be found on the back of this 

letter.  

Many thanks,  

The Year 2 Team 😊  
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